Kodiak Hospital

JUNEAU-Governor Keith H.
Miller announced that a check
for $35,084 has been sent to
Borough Chairman Wilton White
at Kodiak as the sixth and final
payment of State funds contri-
buted to the Kodiak Island Bor-
ough Hospital.

The 25-bed hospital dedicated
last April was funded jointly by
the Nation, State and Borough
at a total cost of $1,240,000.
Federal Hill-Burton Funds
amounted to $496 000. The State
and Borough each contributed
$372,000.



